Mohammed Ahmed

From: Howard Simler
Sent: 05 August 2021 17:05

To: Planning Planning

Subject: 20221/1925/P-2 Rona Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir,

As the owner of the top floor flat in_] object to the proposed development at 2
Rona Road, NW3 on the following grounds:

The loss of light and privacy.
The architecture is out of character with the other buildings.
Loss of an existing tree.

I also ask that you consider the collective impact of all the objections, rather than the impact of each
objection individually. I know of other planning applications that were rejected on this basis.

Yours sincerely,

Howard Simler



